Tiffany Yost, Owner
Salon Vogue

279 Village Road, #1
Penacook, NH 03301

August 4, 2015

City Clerk
41 Green Street
Concord, NH 03301

Gentlemen:

This letter is a request for your help in posting a two hour parking sign for me as a new owner of a small
business. | was informed by the Concord Police Department that the city ordinance has a two hour parking
restriction in Penacook, N.H. on Village Street covering the areas from Washington Street/Village Street
(Rte 3), going south, to about 150 feet which ends just after the Penacock Village Laundromat at 285
Village Road. My salon is located at 279 Village Road which is adjacent to the Village Laundromat. There
are only three parking spaces in front of my salon and no off street parking available to my business.
These spaces are consistently used by two people who live in the area, but not my building, and including
those frequenting the laundromat, which does have off street parking in the front and rear for its customers.

My customers are complaining, because they either cannot find a place to park or have to park so far away
that they have to walk. Being new to the area and just starting out, this puts quite a wrench to my business;

however, these customers may not return!

Last week | was robbed and lost $3,000 in cash product and personal furnishings. A little help from you

would be greatly appreciated and would be detrimental for the success for my business.
I thank you in advance for your time and please fee! free to call me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Yost
603-860-8844



